
October 5, 2022 

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
VIA ClerksOffice@PUC.NH.gov 

Re: Request for Approval of Walpole Community Power Electric Aggregation Plan 

Dear Chairman Goldner, 

Attached please find the Walpole Community Power Electric Aggregation Plan for review and 
approval by the Commission pursuant to RSA 53-E:7, II as amended by Chapter 229:8, NH Laws 
of 2021 (2021 HB 315) effective as of 10/25/21. 

This plan was adopted at Town Meeting on March 12, 2022 and modified by the Selectboard on 
September 22, 2022. 

Copies of this plan are being provided contemporaneously to the Office of the Consumer 
Advocate, the NH Department of Energy, and Liberty Utilities, which is the electric distribution 
utility serving Walpole, should they wish to comment on the plan. Pursuant to current 
Commission policy, this filing is being made electronically only. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

cc: 

Office of the Consumer Advocate: ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov 

Department of Energy: Energy-Litigation@energy.nh.gov and elizabeth.r.nixon@energy.nh.gov 

Liberty Utilities: Erica.Menard@libertyutilities.com, Heather.Tebbetts@libertyutilities.com 

Walpole: lew 0202@yahoo.com, dennis71nk33@gmail.com 

CPCNH: henry@cpcnh.org 




